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SUMMER HOLIDAYS We return to school on Wednesday 5 September. 
DIARY DATES  for the autumn term are being sent home today along with those for  
the spring and summer terms and the PA dates. 
CLUB NEWS 
A list of autumn term clubs run by outside providers is being sent home.   
Information about school-run clubs will come out in September.   
Our new Film Making Club will run on Fridays.  We still need parents to express  
interest for Italian Club to Lingua4Kids and for Chess Club to the school office. 
Please look on our website for more information.   
MEDICATION IN SCHOOL 
All medication currently in school is being sent home today.  Any medicines or  
inhalers should be returned in September, clearly labelled and with a completed 
Medication Request Form – please use the updated form on webiste. 
SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 
We sent home information this week about the Hersham Library Summer Reading 
Challenge.  You can also find this on our website. 
KS2 LUNCHES 
Lunches for children in Years 3 to 6 next year can be booked via the form on our 
website.  Booking and payment must be made by Monday 3 September.  If  
applicable, a new Special Diet Request form will be needed for the new school 
year.  These were emailed this week and are available on our website. 
PE KITS Thank you to parents who have donated spare PE kit to the school.  We 
would be very grateful for any further donations. 
XAVIER SUMMER NEWSLETTER is available on our website. 
ALIVE N KICKING SURREY This is a free programme for families who want to eat 
healthily, be more active and have fun doing so together.  Please find out more at 
www.ank.uk.com or see the link on our website. 
SUMMER CLUBS/ACTIVITIES Please look on our website for links to Shout!, Surrey 
Football Coaching and Multi Sports during the holidays.  There is also information 
about the Brooklands Fun Day on Saturday 1 September in aid of Shooting Star 
Chase, Children’s Hospice Care. 
SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 
Please remember to photograph your sunflowers over the summer and send in 
your photos for judging in September.  Thank you. 
SCHOOL COUNCIL INTERNATIONAL FOOD SALE  
This raised £77.00  Thank you to everyone for their support! 
SUNDAY MASS AT CARDINAL NEWMAN – SAVE THE DATE! 
As a new venture to celebrate the close links between Cardinal Newman School 
and the parishes of St Erconwald’s, Walton and All Saints, Hersham, there are plans 
afoot for a Sunday Mass to celebrate the start of the school year on Sunday 16th 
September at 12:30pm. 
Weather permitting, the Mass will be an open air event in the school grounds and 
followed by a family picnic.  We hope as many of our families as possible will come 
to the Mass and welcome the new Reception families to our school and parish 
community.  More details nearer the time, but in the meantime, please save the 
date! 


